
Some payment rates have increased from 1 July 2024

Our payment rates increase slightly every year, in line with inflation and other factors. 

Some rate changes happen on 1 April, and the rest change on 1 July. 

On 1 July 2024, the following payment rates increased:

Child Care Payments (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/for-clients/payments/payment-rates/child-care-payment-
rates/)

Lump Sum for Permanent Impairment (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/for-clients/payments/payment-
rates/lump-sum-for-permanent-impairment-payment-rates/)

Survivor's Grant (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/for-clients/payments/payment-rates/survivors-grant-payment-
rate/)

Weekly Compensation (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/for-clients/payments/payment-rates/weekly-
compensation-payment-rates/)

Date

01 July 2024

Tags

Payments (https://www.veteransaffairs.mil.nz/news-events/articles/?tag=59)
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